

11th September 2023

Dear Parent/carer(s)

## Re: Social Media (children's voices) - Coral Class

As some of you may be aware, Mr Brown is a content creator with quite a significant following. Mr Brown is first and foremost a teacher with us here at Peartree Spring and this is obviously his main priority and focus.

With this being said, on occasion, Mr Brown likes to demonstrate some of his teaching methods online and uses the voices of children in his class. The school name and children's faces will not be shown, but there may be use of children's voices featured within this content.

If you wish your child's voice not to be used, please contact the school office and we will ensure that this is recorded accordingly. If we do not hear from you, we will assume that you give the permission for your child to be present whilst this content is created.

Yours sincerely

T Skeggs

TERESA SKEGGS Executive Headteacher.



Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































